From: Young, Nathaniel

Sent: 04 January 2021 15:36
To: Planning
Subject: logged RH 5/1/21 FW: Planning Application No: 2020/4539/P

Please log the comments below.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

flinlELS]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

With reference to Planning Application No: 2020/4539/P, at 10 Camden Mews we would like to submit our
strong support for the application.

As residents of this section of Camden Mews for 10 years, we have daily experience of the considerable
enhancement that the many existing and new roof gardens and roof terraces offer to the street.

As part of a terraced street, the additional greenery and plant life has a very positive impact in every way,
considerably outweighing any issues of privacy or other potential concerns which are naturally a part of
living in a London terrace. As neighbours we take care to respect each other's privacy even though we are
all naturally overlooked by neighbours to each side and opposite.

Roof gardens, roof terraces, balconies and elevated greenery are a part of the vernacular of our street and
they enhance the living quality for everybody in many ways, ecologically, environmentally, and visually.

We consider ourselves deeply privileged to live in a street renowned for high quality and well considered
contemporary architectural design, by talented individual architects rather than large scale, anonymous
commercial property developers. That Cullinan Studio is an award-winning architectural practise



reassures us that this application offers an extremely well designed and thoroughly considered addition to
our street which we would be excited to welcome.

We very strongly support this application.
Netia Jones & Will Macdonald

42 Camden Mews
NWI1 0BD



